
FRMA families,

Each student’s Chromebook is an important tool which they use throughout their
classes for a variety of academic tasks. It is important that students have their devices
charged and ready to go at the start of each day. Please help us support student
readiness by having your child plug in his or her laptop each night before they go to bed
to ensure the Chromebook is ready for the next school day.

Our teachers thank you for your support!

Please be aware of these messages this week:

Discovery Day at The R.E.C
D131 families are invited to a free event at the Resilience Education Center’s Discovery
Day, 417 Fifth Street, Aurora.IL 60505, on Saturday, December 14 from 8:00 a.m. -
12:00 p.m.

Activities offered include:
● Dance Fitness (PreK-12th grade)
● Yoga (PreK-5th/6th-12th grade)
● Artistic Adventures (PreK-2nd grade)
● Creative Canvas (3rd-5th grade)
● Create a Healthy Breakfast (3rd-12th grade)
● Cookie Decorating (PreK-12th grade)

Space is limited and an RSVP is required. Please call (630) 299-7915 to RSVP. The
flyer is located here.

Las Posadas
Join us for this year’s Las Posadas on Sunday, December 15 from 12:30 p.m. - 3:30
p.m. at East Aurora High School’s Field House, 500 Tomcat Lane., Aurora, IL. Enter
through Door 15. All East Aurora families are invited to attend and admission is
free!

There will be a free photo booth, free face painting, free food/entertainment of ballet
folklorico and Mariachi, as well as a selfie with Santa. Feel free to stop by our FRMA
table and say hello this Sunday.

Student Council Spirit Week

https://easthigh.d131.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/8/2024/12/2024-REC-Discovery-Day-Flyer.pdf


Next week, Student Council is sponsoring a spirit week for all students, as well as their
winter wonderland school dance.

Monday, December 16- Dynamic Duo Day
Tuesday, December 17- Jingle Bell Day & Winter Wonderland Dance (2:30-4:30 p.m.)
Wednesday, December 18- 90’s Day
Thursday, December 19- Twin Day
Friday, December 20- PJ Day

Coffee with the Principal
Our December meeting is scheduled to be on Thursday, December 19 from 10:00 a.m. -
11:00 a.m. in the LRC. Parents are welcome to bring a dish to share with each other,
but not mandatory, for this meeting before winter break.

Last call for STEM Ignition Club
The last day to register your student to the STEM Ignition Club at FRMA is open until
December 20!

Students from 6-8th grade are welcome to join the year long STEM club afterschool for
the 2:30-4:00 p.m meeting every Tuesday. The class is free and includes snacks.
Students must be picked up at dismissal time of the program, if they don’t take the bus
daily to school.

For more information please visit this website where families can find the registration for
the class.

Important Upcoming Dates:
Friday, December 20 - Half Day for students. Dismissal is at 11:00 a.m.

Monday, December 23 - Friday, January 3, 2025 - No school: Winter break. Students
return to school on Monday, January 6, 2025.

Have a great week,

Brian Valek
Principal
Fred Rodgers Magnet Academy
bvalek@d131.org

https://uselmidwest.jumbula.com/Fall2024/FredRodgersMagnetD131STEMIgnition
mailto:bvalek@d131.org

